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The Administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the carrying of firearms on District property by 
school safety officers in accordance with the requirements of House Bill 3, which was codified during the 88th 
Legislative session. House Bill 3 requires School Boards to approve this item each year. 

Armed safety officers are a key component in the District’s plan to ensure the safety and welfare of students, staff, 
and visitors to GPISD schools.   

CKE(LEGAL); CKE(LOCAL) 

Safety Program/Risk Management: Security Personnel 
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